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The FCC announced that the Media Bureau will hold a workshop on Tuesday, November 28,

2017 from 1:00 pm to 3:30 pm, to help licensees familiarize themselves with the revised

ownership report (Forms 323 and 323-E) in the Licensing and Management System (LMS) to be

prepared for the 2017 ownership report filing window. As this is the launch of a new form in a

new filing system, all filers are encouraged to attend or review the workshop online.

Read the full article.

https://www.foster.com/assets/htmldocuments/pdfs/FCC%20to%20Host%20Workshop%20on%20New%20Ownership%20Report%20Forms%20323%20and%20323-E%20113017.pdf

